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The NYC Department of Health and Mental Hygiene (DOHMH) is sharing important

information based on notification from the Center for Disease Control (CDC) on Zika

Virus. DOHMH has developed a public flyer amplifying the travel warnings that the CDC has

issued (attached). For more information on Zika Virus, please visit our website at

nyc.gov/health or call 311
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